

May 21, 2024

Patrick Morrison

Utah Division of Outdoor Recreation

1594 West North Temple #100

Salt Lake City, UT 84116

Patrick,

This letter is from the San Juan County Commission to approve the \$200,000 grant San Juan County received for developing the Spanish Hills/Mud Springs Trail, which will be transferred to the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) to manage the project.

The BLM has agreed to work with Grand County Active Transportation and Trails to begin the project's construction in 2025 and has asked for a completion date of December 2026 for this phase.

The BLM will hire the contractor for the project and manage the project through completion.

Jamie Harvey, Chair

San Juan County, Utah Commission